

Joyce Ellen Bott

February 24, 1943 - March 6, 2024



Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Nita and Brian

Relation: Friend

We would like to extend our sincere condolences to Joyce's family. We have so many wonderful memories with Joyce and Garry and the Oliver fire department family.

Tribute from Don Wilson, Penticton, BC

Relation: Friends sent me an email with the sad news.

I was very saddened to hear of Joyce's passing. She and Garry, along with many other Canadian friends enjoyed summer life at Orchard RV Park in Oroville, Wash. for so many years.

Tribute from Paul and Karen

Relation: Long- time friends

Paul and I travelled with Garry and Joyce many times to those warmer climes- we cherish so many great memories. Gordon Tracey and all of your family- you are in our thoughts

Tribute from Cheryl Unger

Relation: Friend

Dear Tracy and family. I am so sorry to hear of Joyce's passing. I enjoyed camping with her and Garry in Oroville. She was truly a kind and gentle soul.

